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Work on-site is progressing well, with external façade works 
nearing completion. The scaffolding to the single storey 
community wing has now been removed and we anticipate the 
remaining perimeter scaffold will be taken down during the 
Easter break following completion of the brickwork to the 
teaching block. Internally good progress is being made in all 
areas with underfloor heating, internal partitions and M&E 
installation works ongoing. 

We are aware that NLC Roads Department have commenced 
works for the road safety and active travel improvements in the 
vicinity of the new Orbiston Community Hub. 

A section of Babylon Rd will be closed for 5 days from Monday 
7th April to Fri 11th April to allow off-site utility works for the 
water and telephone connections to the new Community Hub. 
Local diversion will be in place as outlined in the diagram below.

Thank you as always for your continued support and we will continue to keep you up to date with 
regular newsletters.
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